
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 10:08 AM 
To: Byers, Harris 
Cc: Adam Tegen; Kathleen McDaniel (kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org)  
Subject: General Notice to Proceed with Site Investigation Work Plan, Riverpoint 

District, BRRTS # 02-36-585491 
 
Hi Harris,  
 
As discussed on the phone this email acts as the general notice to proceed with the Site Investigation 
Work Plan (SIWP). I provided some recommendations to you over the phone. It is the DNR’s 
understanding that the SIWP is contingent upon getting a grant to conduct the work. This SIWP only 
includes investigation of the area/limits of the identified Phase 1 proposed development area. There is 
currently no off-site sampling proposed and there is no PFAS sampling in soil or any other media besides 
groundwater proposed at this time.  
 
As with any SIWP, based on the results of the site investigation work that will be conducted, additional 
site investigation sampling may be needed to define degree and extent under Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 
716.  
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 
dnr.wi.gov 
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